
D A T E  F O R  L A U N C H  E V E N T  S E T
In the last newsletter we shared our
plans for the project launch event in
Hanoi. Thanks to all those who gave us
feedback on this. because of your input,
we've managed to hone down on exactly
what this needs to look like, and have
since set a date. The event will take
place over the 7th and 8th June, during
which participants will meet each other,
learn about climate change, how to
conduct research and put into practice
some of the methods and technologies
they will be using throughout the project.

Though the event will be in person and
conducted in Vietnamese language,
there will be the opportunity for our YAB
members to  to attend online, introduce
themselves and their projects, and meet
the group. Please let us know if you'd like
to attend.  

N E X T  Y A B  M E E T I N G  
As the project ramps up, we want to re-

start regular engagement with the YAB
team again, and begin collaboration

between yourselves and the Youth Futures
Vietnam Participants. You'l l  have received

a doodlepoll via email ,  so if you'd like to
come, please do complete this and let us

know your availability. We will be
discussing the launch event, and ways you
can be involved over the coming months. 
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S P O T L I G H T  O F  T H E  W E E K :
Y A B  M E M B E R  C H A R L O T T E  L A U N C H E S
N E W  W E L L B E I N G  I N I T I A T I V E  
One of our amazing YAB
members, Charlotte Allison,
has launched a new initiative
named Being Well Education
Ltd. Being Well Education is 
 digital platform created to
promote children's wellbeing.
You can follow the journey
and gain access to some 
 great resources by following
the pages to the right! 
 

G O T  S O M E T H I N G  T O
S H A R E  Y O U R S E L F ?  
Any recent successes you’d like to share with the wider team,
challenges you want to discuss, projects you want to communicate,
opportunities you think might be of interest to other recipients? Let
us know at f .e.halstead@hull.ac.uk and we will include it in a future
e-newsletter!

M E N T O R  S C H E M E
Some YAB members have suggested a mentor scheme for the Youth
Futures Project. This would allow YAB members to volunteer their self-
identified specific skil ls to the Youth Futures participants, offering
advice and guidance to individuals and groups as they work in their
communities. 

Are you skil led in social media? Have experience  communicating
social issues through art? See yourself as particularly good  at
community engagement? Whatever your skil ls, we think the YAB are a
real asset to the Youth Futures participants and want to maximise
this! 

Email f .e.halstead@hull.ac.uk and we will add you to a shared
spreadsheet for participants to access for specific advice (we will
provide translation services where necessary).  
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